[image: ]



2021-2022 School Year

Dear Friends and Supporters of Northpoint Cooperative Preschool: 

We are excited to announce that our annual auction will be held on March 5, 2022 at the Pacific Seas Aquarium at Point Defiance Zoo and Aquarium and expects to draw over 170 attendees including current members, family and friends, and alumni. 

Northpoint Cooperative Preschool (Northpoint Co-op) has been part of the Northeast Tacoma and Federal Way communities since 1960 thanks to the generous support of community minded individuals and businesses like yours. We are proud to continue to provide an enriched learning environment for infant through 5-years-old, including those with special needs, for over 65 families. The parents and children who “graduate” from Northpoint Co-op continue to be a positive influence on the community through local school and civic leadership roles. 

Our current location is also something we are extremely proud of.  At the turn of the century, long before Northpoint Cooperative Preschool occupied the Historic Dash Point School (located at 6546 Dash Point Boulevard in NE Tacoma) the Dash Point area was only accessible by boat and the only fresh water source was from a well. The area developed and grew and eventually, Dash Point School was built in 1924, for the surrounding families residing in the Dash Point area.  Through the years, the building itself has seen the ebbs and flows of increased enrollment and school closures. The once distinguishably separate communities of Dash Point, Browns Point and Northeast Tacoma have grown closer together, prompting the school district to realign boundaries, sell the Dash Point School property, and build additional school facilities to accommodate this area of Tacoma.

Northpoint Co-op leased the school in 1994 and purchased the building in 2003 with the support of grants and fund raisers. Points N.E. Historical Society has helped by placing the building on Historical Registries. Families, teachers, and community have embraced the building and continued to provide the maintenance and preservation, wholly and in-part from funds raised at an annual auction gala that raises over $30,000 each year.

The annual auction event not only is a much-anticipated adult night-out for parents, teachers and alumni of the preschool, but also sustains the critical funds needed to maintain and pay for utilities and maintenance of the historic building while allowing tuition to stay extremely low and affordable for the high-quality and rich experience it provides.

Any level of support you can provide is greatly appreciated and will be used to secure the continuance of Northpoint Co-op programs.  Your contributions are tax deductible in accordance with applicable laws.  

Our tax-id is: 91-0926839

Location for mailing donations will be provided upon request.

Sincerely, 

Anna Zuluaga– Auction Chair (253.241.9744) 
ncpreschoolauction@gmail.com 
www.northpointcoop.org
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